From:		CHANGE+20ADMI 5_CN=BELINDA+20	OCROWE79		+28FYDIBOHF23SPDLT+29 26-A078-	
Sent:	Mon 23/06/2014 10	:25:33 AM (UTC)				
То:	Avene O'Farrell Aujard David Oliver Bialaszewski	GRO GRO GRO GRO];]; Mark]; So	Chris R Davies[i phie k]	GRO];	
Cc:	Martin Edwards[Crowe[GRO GRO]; Belinda		
Subject:	RE: Draft note to M					
We have not yet had an opportunity to discuss with Tony Hooper – comms are working on a draft which we will run past Tony. Will try to do this before Wednesday. Best wishes Belinda Belinda Crowe 148 Old Street, LONDON, EC1V 9HQ GRO Postline: GRO GRO GRO						
From: Avene O'Farrel Sent: 23 June 2014 1 To: Chris Aujard; Beli Cc: Martin Edwards Subject: RE: Draft no Dear all,	.1:22 nda Crowe; Mark R I ote to MPs					
Could you advise what the latest is with regards to the request below?						
Thanks,						
Avene						
Avene O'Farrell I Executive Assistant to Paula Vennells, Chief Executive						
148 Old Street, London, EC1V 9HQ						
GRO Postline GRO						
GRO						
GRO	······································					

postoffice.co.uk

@postofficenews



From: Avene O'Farrell Sent: 18 June 2014 13:14

To: Chris Aujard; Belinda Crowe; Mark R Davies; David Oliver

Cc: Martin Edwards; Avene O'Farrell **Subject:** FW: Draft note to MPs

Dear all,

Please see below email from James Arbuthnot's office. Could you have a think about how we should respond and advise next steps. It would be good to have a draft ready on Monday, with a view to sending to Janet on Wednesday.

Many thanks,

Avene

Avene O'Farrell I Executive Assistant to Paula Vennells, Chief Executive

148 Old Street, London, EC1V 9HQ	
GRO Postline: GRO	
GRO	
GRO	
postoffice.co.uk	
@postofficenews	
	POST OFFICE

From: WALKER, Janet [GRO

Sent: 18 June 2014 10:13 To: Paula Vennells

Subject: Draft note to MPs

Dear Paula,

James has asked me to thank you for your letter of 12 June. He wonders whether you might send him something to consider by way of a circulation to MPs by the end of next week. He would like to be able to tell the MPs why no meeting is going to take place, and what progress is being made.

Might your office let him have something to consider, please?

Many thanks.

Yours ever, Janet

Janet Walker
Office of the Rt Hon James Arbuthnot
MP for North East Hampshire
House of Commons
London SW1A 0AA

T: GRO
E: GRO
www.jamesarbuthnot.com

UK Parliament Disclaimer:

This e-mail is confidential to the intended recipient. If you have received it in error, please notify the sender and delete it from your system. Any unauthorised use, disclosure, or copying is not permitted. This e-mail has been checked for viruses, but no liability is accepted for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this e-mail.